
Visiting the prison

Car parking
Visitors' parking is provided free of charge. If the visitors' car park is full,
please use the overflow car park at the top of the drive. Please do not
park along the drive as this can be a safety risk for cars and pedestrians.
Please note, vehicles are parked at the owner’s risk and the prison
cannot take responsibility for any damage.

Lockers

Lockers are available for visitors to use to store items that cannot be
taken into the prison during your visit.

Food and drinks You can purchase refreshments in the Vita Nova Visits Coffee
Shop within the visits hall. A range of hot and cold snacks, drinks,
snacks and sweets are available.

You are not permitted to take your own food or drinks in for your
visit, items must be purchased on site.

Prisoners are not allowed to take food items back to their cell,
they must eat any food purchased in the visits hall.

Please remember - card only payments.

Prisoner property

You will not be able to bring property to drop off for a prisoner.
Property needs to be sent into the prison via the post.

There are toilets, baby changing and wash facilities available in
the visits hall. 

Toilets and baby changing


